
   

UGH Green Collection and Exchange Campaign  
(Second Semester, 2023/24) 

In an effort to promote environmental conservation among our hall residents, UGH is 
launching a green campaign, in collaboration with the Christian Action Social 
Enterprise, amid the upcoming check-out period. Details are as below. 

 

 

Period: 

Collection Points:  

Collection Items: 
 

22 Apr 2024 (Mon) – 17 Jun 2024 (Mon) 

Recycling Container outside the entrance of South Tower 

Clothes, Accessories, Toys, Shoes, Bags, Home Appliances 
 

 

Collection and Non-collection Items 

   

Use of collected items: 
 

Collected items will mainly be resold through Christian 
Action Community Sales Outlets to raise funds to support 
their Humanitarian and Social Service programmes in 
Hong Kong and Mainland China. 

 

 

https://www.christian-action.org.hk/en/article/social-enterprise/social-enterprise
https://www.christian-action.org.hk/en/article/social-enterprise/social-enterprise
https://hkbuhk.sharepoint.com/:i:/s/PUB_SA_UGH/EeOiNycWttxLmjpzdLFcQlABIlqwOlIn3yn23IQAMhRKsg


  
  

Apart from the above, residents are also encouraged to make use of the 3-colour 
recycling bins at UGH or on campus for recycling reusable items.  
  
Please be reminded of the following before recycling / donating any items. 

1. The items should be clean and dry; 
2. The items should be in good condition; and 
3. No other personal belongings should be stored inside the donated items. 

  
Thank you for your contribution in making HKBU a greener campus! 
  
  
Undergraduate Halls 
Office of Student Affairs 

 

 

 

  

 
  


